
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Public Hearing – By-laws # B-46.7 & 45.5 
 

The Town of Hartland wishes to notify the public of the scheduled public hearing for proposed 
By-Laws # B-46.7 & 45.5 to rezone those lands having PID 10286987 from INS (Institutional) 

Zone to R-2 (Residential Mix) Zone to permit future residential development. See attached 
Location Map. 

 
 

The hearing will take place over video and tele-conference (Zoom) on Tuesday, August 23rd, 
2022 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
If you wish to attend, please register by August 23rd at 12:00pm by contacting the Western 

Valley Regional Service Commission at: 
 

Email: info@rsc12.ca 
Phone: (506) 276-3610 (ext. 200) 

 
The proposed by-law can be inspected at the village office located at 31 Orser Street, Town of 

Hartland, Monday through Friday, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. or by emailing info@rsc12.ca  
 

Written comments to the proposed by-law can be sent to: 
Town of Hartland 
31 Orser Street,  

Hartland, NB E7P 1R4 
 

Or by email to: 
 

office@townofhartland.com 
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